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This has been a busy month. Both myself and a couple of my mechanics have 
been driving most days, but it is less than we have been doing in the past. We 
have hired a new driver that is being trained on routes.  She looks promising and 
wants to work. 
 
We issued six bus citations in March. They range from refusal to sit down, to 
being rude and disrespectful to the driver.  We did not suspend anyone off the 
bus this month.  
 
Work order completion is going better. We had 27 work orders turned in during 
March and are catching up, so we completed 36 orders. My mechanics are still 
working a lot of hours, but it looks like they are starting to get caught up on a few 
extra things.  With not only driving bus, but working on buses, they are doing an 
amazing job keeping us up and running. I appreciate all they do to make my job 
easier.  
 
On a bright note we do have four people working on their CDL’s.  
 
We are currently working on evaluating routes. Hopefully we can change a few 
things around so that we can shorten up the time the kids are on the bus with our 
longer routes. 
 
I hope everyone enjoyed the much needed spring break. Things are looking up 
around here.  We know that with your support we can turn our department 
around.  
 
 
 
 
 Ryan W. Edwards 
 Transportation Supervisor 


